
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The General Manager 

Goulburn Mulwaree Council 

Locked Bag 22 

GOULBURN NSW 2580 

 

Re: Development Application 330/1617 - Proposed Argyle Quarry 

Lots 1 and 2 DP 1094055 

  63 Curlewin Lane and 17033 Hume Highway, Boxers Creek 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We refer to your letter dated 23
rd

 October 2017 and advise that it is considered that the 

matters raised in your letter requesting additional information have been satisfactorily 

addressed for consideration by Council and relevant government agencies and the public. 

As such it is advised that the additional information sought is not being provided. 

 

Based upon your advice in your letter of 23
rd

 October 2017 the proponent advises that it is 

intended that an appeal will be lodged in the Land & Environment Court on 1
st

 December 

2017. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Keith Allen 

Laterals Planning 

24
th

 October 2017 

Our Ref.: 1707 

Your Ref: DA/0330/1617 
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